
Newsletter

Important Dates and Notices

Parents’ meeting about Handwriting 

School Hall  Monday 7th November 2.30pm

Parents of all classes are invited to attend a meeting held just 

for you to explain our handwriting policy, led by Martin Harvey

Parents’ Evenings 9th & 10th October

Please check you have made a  Parents’ evening 

appointment on Ping it went live on Wed 25.09.19 

Year 6 Parents’ Meeting with Mr Dawson

(Headteacher of St Mary’s) in the Year 6 classroom

Tuesday 8th October 3.30pm

Reception class trip to Delamere Forest

Tuesday 15th October – See letter Mrs Gilman sent home.

Year 4 enjoyed singing with Mr Orrell from the Wigan Music 

Services on Monday; Years 5 and 6 have had their First Aid 

training today and Year 6 led our Welcome Mass for 

Reception class children beautifully this morning. Thank you 

to parents/carers and parishioners for attending this Mass and 

sharing this special occasion with us. 

A special mention to Father Kieran as he celebrated his first 

school Mass with us. We welcome him into our family here at 

St Joseph’s, we have enjoyed his visits to school, nipping into 

each class and introducing himself to the children.

Thank you for a lovely Mass and for being our Priest.

Rewards & Celebrations
This Week’s Superstars - Friday Top Table 

Well done NED Followers.

A very big well done to the following children have earned the 

most team points for their class this week. 

Infants                                               Juniors 

Reception – Alexandru Beretchi Year 3 – Joshua Blackburn

Year 1 – Zaine Carr Year 4 – Jasmine Conn

Year 2 – Gabrielle Ngu Year 5  - Daniel Eaton  

Year 6 – Sammy Smith

Always Award Winner 

The class with the most children achieving their always award 

is Year 5. Well done children. 

Class with 100% Attendance

This week is Year 2

KS1 Handwriter of the week – Charlotte Brandreth

KS2 Handwriters of the week – Freya Parker

Bonus Ball 

Number  47

Congratulations to Mrs Aspden

St. Joseph's Catholic Primary School, Leigh

Please follow the headteacher on Twitter - @StJosephsLeigh 

Have a lovely weekend!     From Miss Daley                                               Autumn 1 Week 4 - 27th September 2019


